
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Dear Year 1 Parents, 

 

You are invited to attend a Phonics Check meeting on Monday 3rd February @ 9:15.  

 

All Year 1 children will be assessed as part of the Phonics Check in June later this year. In 
this meeting you will find out: 

• What the Phonics Check is 
• What it entails 
• How we prepare children for the Phonics Check 
• What you can do at home to help your child 

 

If you are unable to make the meeting the PowerPoint used in this meeting will be available 
on our website. 

 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind regards, 

L Taylor 

Mrs L Taylor 

KS1, English and Early Reading Lead 
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